New Zealand Embassy, Seoul

27 October 1987

Mr SOHN Byung-kun

President

Korea Administrative Scriveners Association
1673-2 Socho-dong

Kangnam-gu

SEQUL

Dear Mr Sohn

Thank you for your letter of 21 October 1987. I am
very pleased to inform you that an English translation
bearing certification of licensed public translator
is acceptable to this Embassy. May I also add that
we have no record of receiving your earlier letter.

Yours sincerely

ﬂt Lj;

(M.J. Grace)
Vice Consul
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